

Academic Affairs

Office of Clinical Education

Tel 516.686.3718 Fax 516.686.3833

August 7, 2012

Marianne DeMarco, MS, MA
Systems Specialist
Academic Technologies Group
New York College of Osteopathic Medicine
NYCOM , Room 301

Dear Ms. DeMarco,

On behalf of the Office of Clinical Education, I extend my personal thank you for your outstanding assistance to the "Introduction to Clinical Medicine" Course with the Final Exam on "ExamSoft",

Your dedication to the process made my position as Course Director much simpler, and the students all profited by your attention to the smallest details. The work of the Academic Technologies Group and the Media Services Group during the post-storm auditorium issues, made the final exam possible.

Having a computerized exam for the first time in this course was a chore in itself; however, the mobilization of the groups to move the exam to the Riland Auditorium, and provide electricity to the majority of the students for their laptops was incredible.

Again, thank you for "going the extra mile" for our students, and helping the program be the best it has been since the inception.

Sincerely yours,

Leonard B. Goldstein, DDS, PhD Director, Clerkship Education

CC: Barbara Ross-Lee, DO

Abraham M. Jeger, PhD Chellappa Kumar, PhD